
On the question of capacity, it was teit that more federal and provincial support for northern

communiies would be benefîcial to capacity building generally. Financial limitations and distances

between northem communities (in BC and other parts of Canada) were identified as key obstacles

to capacity building. There was also a sense that we must flot recreate the wheel. In other words,

we must use eff iciently the resources that exist in our communities.

The recommendations below are preliminary, given that the workshop marked the f irst time that this

kind of group was brought together. Many of the recommendations listed below focus on building

on already established local initiatives, highlight the resources found in the presence of the

University of Northemn BC, or point to the need for sustained support from different levels of

govemment.

Rocommendations

* First Nations peoples must be includeci in any discussions of the North and capacity building in

Northemn communities.

unities.


